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Apr il 20,
Dear Buck,

On behalf of the dean, Walter, the two sponsoring
student groups and yours truly 1°d like to thank

you Tfor your stimulating talk last week. Feedback
was excellent and the students really enjoyed your
talk. I appreciated you staying around for

individual questions with the students afterwards.
It was good seeing you again and chatting with
you. Al in all 1°d call it a highly successful
evening. Many thanks.

Cordially,

GerzldX Fowers
Associate Professor
School/ of Mass Communication and Public Relations
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